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Look who’s reading the Gater!
Take us with you on your next trip. Then send your favorite “Reading the Gater” photo to gater@applegater.org or 

mail to Applegater, PO Box 14, Jacksonville, OR 97530.  Photos will appear as space allows.

Photos above, top to bottom: 
—Tom and Kathy Carstens used GPS directions in 
the Gater to lead them to the entrance of the Montreal, 
Canada, Gay Quarter.
—Barbara Niedermeyer peruses the Applegater for the 
final score of the next game to be played at the Aloha 
Stadium in Honolulu, Hawaii.
—John Taylor lugged the Gater all the way to Soweto Falls, 
South Africa, simply to share this beautiful rainbow with 
our readers.

Photos above, top to bottom: 
— Paula Strickland and Michael Tougher check out the 
Applegater for the lengthy list of nighttime entertainment hot 
spots in Dublin, Ireland.
—While at Mission Park and Rose Garden in Santa Barbara, 
Mary and Kenny Jorgensen learn all about the garden’s 
1,500 rose plants, featured in the Gater’s rosaceae section.
—Diana Potts, at Maine’s Acadia National Park, checks the 
Applegater for locations of nesting peregrine falcons, but is 
informed that trails are closed and to whale-watch instead.

Photos above, top to bottom: 
—Jack Duggan, a regular at the Great Wallingford Wurst 
Festival in Seattle, reads up on the day’s music lineup and 
wurst options in the Applegater’s festival section.
—Cathy Rodgers focused on reading the Gater from cover 
to cover during her recent cruise down the exceedingly 
scenic Rhine River in Germany. 
—Debbie and Don Tollefson and the Gater joined 70,000 
other visitors to the Great Wall of China, of which one-third 
has disappeared without a trace.


